
                                                                                                                         Date: 27/07/20 

New Blown 
-An Int’l Standard School- 

 

Assalamu Alaykum. We wish all of you the warm greetings of upcoming holy 

Eid-ul-Adha from our New Blown family- “Eid Mubarak.” May this Eid bring 

translucent peace, happiness and the magnificence of sacrifice in your family. 

Our online classes will remain closed from the 29th July, 20 to the 09th August, 

20 for Eid-ul-Adha. However, our online classes from Play to Class Ten will 

resume again according to our new routine from the 10th of August, 20 and 

this new routine will be available on our website: www.newblowncom.bd 

after eid. Furthermore, this routine will also be available on the students’ 

study group.  

We wish all of you to be fine. Be hale and hearty. Be safe.    

 

Thanking you 

Md. Kamruzzaman 

Principal, New Blown 

 

 

 

http://www.newblowncom.bd/

